McKownville Improvement Association, Public Meeting Thursday April 22, 2010—7 pm-9 pm Holiday Inn Express, 1442 Western Avenue

School Budget. The speakers this month are Guilderland Central Schools' Assistant Superintendent for Business Neil T. Sanders and Assistant Superintendent for Instruction Dr. Demian Singleton. Probably everyone is aware that this is a difficult budget year for our schools—largely because of the financial depression, which has gripped this, and many other nations. The quality of our schools means a great deal not only to our children and their future but also to the future of our neighborhoods. Of course, people want to live where high quality schools are available. Schools are a great attraction for those looking to buy a home, but people are also concerned about school taxes. Come and learn what the school budget will be--ask questions. Stay involved—it is your community and your future.

Saturday April 24—the McKownville Fire Department will celebrate its new fire truck with a "wet down"—at 11:30 on the University's Indian Quad Archway. A wet down is where many fire trucks come and spry high arches of water on the new truck. It should be great fun. Afterwards the fun will continue at the McKownville Firehouse—hotdogs, ice cream, a "bouncy-bounce" for the children. Come, support our firefighters—they do so very much for our neighborhood.

April 24—"electronics day" you can recycle your old electronic devices at Taft Furniture on Central Avenue from 7am to 1pm--be sure to get your required but free certificate for participation at Town Hall or at the Transfer Station in Guilderland Center beforehand.

April 24 —a lacrosse game at the University at 7pm. The University has supplied free tickets, you will find yours on the reverse side of this notice. Fireworks will follow—thank you President Philip—it is always great to have a concerned and generous neighbor.

Tuesday May 4 —a Town Board hearing on the proposed changes in the Town Zoning law. A copy of the law is available at Town Hall and was emailed to those on the McKownville Improvement Association email list.

May 17-28— the Town will flush the water lines in McKownville.

Send your email addresses to dreeb@albany.edu for additional news about McKownville.

Officers	Members of the Board		
Don Reeb, President, 5 Norwood Street, 489-3909	Sue Brown	Martha Harausz	Marty Gnacik
Doug Smith Vice President, 5 McKown Road 482-6081	6 Westlyn Place	1445 Western Avenue	15 Elmwood St.
David Knight, Secretary, 11 Mercer Street, 438-9269 Paul Haldeman, Treasurer, 5 Country Road, 456-9557	482-2355	489-3855	438-9160
	Bill Meehan	Jim White	Angie Parsons
	7 Country Rd.	8 Brookwood .	136 Arcadia
	456-456 4	459-9178	489-3616
	Alice Torda	Anita Behn	Joe Trapasso
	2 Knowles Terrace	27 E. Parkwood .	25 Parkwood St.
	489-3613	489-8015	438-0870